
September 27,2012

Dear Jim,

Thanks for retuming my phone call on Tuesday. Sorr)' I couldn't talk with yor.r, but no
talking on the cell phone when driving, you know.

Please accept the enclosed check for $100 as a donation to the NEVER FORGOTTEN
HONOR FLIGHT program. We collected the money at a recent gathering of retired
Wisconsin Division of Motor Vehicle employees. As it turned out, the money wasn't
needed for the purpose for which it was collected. Since retuming the money after the
gathering was not practical, we decided to donate it to charity. Your program came to
mind since a number of our retirees have already participated in the Honor Flight
program and another will soon do so. We have heard so many wonderfirl reports and
seen many pictures from those we know who have been on the Honor Flights.

Our thanks to you and all the volunteers who make this program possible. Keep up the
good work. We hope this donation will do a little to help keep the program going.

We would appreciate it if you could send a receipt for this donation. We would like to
send a copy of it to those who contributed.

Sincerely,

Rich and Pat Steffek
2506 Midway Blvd.
Wausau, WI54403
7 1 5 -848-2953 (cell 7 I 5 -57 3 -517 6)


